
3/28/19   NCRTAC Performance Improvement Committee Minutes 

Attendees: Sara Steen, Gina Brandl, Michelle Armstrong, Shirley Wiesman, Audrey Evans, Jenny Blenker 

Regional Reports-None reviewed. 

The group reviewed their budget.  They would like to purchase Stop the bleed give away kits to 
replenish the stock for the NCRTAC using the same means to distribute them to the various 
organizations and members holding courses.  

Hospital courses:  The group recommended that the NCRTAC consider sponsoring scholarships to 
members interested in attending the TOPIC course in Appleton on May 23.   

The group would also like to reschedule the May 23 Registry education session as many members may 
be attending the TOPIC course.  As long as it is web based, any date/time should work adequately.  

Case Reviews:  Next meeting is at St. Clares on May 23.  Sara will contact Tara to see if she can present a 
pediatric case.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Sara Steen 

Performance Improvement Committee Chair 

 


